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Subject:   Addition to File Date: November 25, 2013 
  
 
From:   Evan Frings, Vehicle Integrity Division Reply to 
 Attn of:  
 
To:   File PE13-026  
 
Thru:   Scott Yon, Chief, Vehicle Integrity Division   
 
 
This memo documents a meeting that took place at the DOT headquarters in Washington D.C. 
with Mercedes Benz on November 25, 2013 to discuss investigation PE13-026.  The meeting 
was attended by Evan Frings from the Office of Defects Investigations, Latane Montague and 
Susan McAuliffe from Hogan Lovells law firm, representing Mercedes Benz and participants 
from Mercedes Benz USA and Germany over Web-X.  Mercedes Benz subsequently submitted 
their presentation to Chief Counsel’s office with a request for confidentiality.   
 


